
Update:  April 7, 2016 
 
Subject: Change in payment options for tuition, rent, and other services 
 
In an effort to be more fiscally responsible, BCIT stopped accepting direct credit card payments for 
tuition, rent, and other related services in May 2013. To compensate, other payment options were 
expanded at that time. These included greater access to online banking (bill payment service) and credit 
card payments through a third-party service known as Plastiq.  
 
Following a formal review and based on student feedback, BCIT has terminated our agreement with 
Plastiq, and, as of May 2, 2015, will no longer be providing support to students who choose to use 
Plastiq as a third party payment service provider in order to pay for tuition, rent, and other services.  
 

As BCIT does not accept credit card payments for tuition or rent, either directly or through 
third party service providers, use of any credit card service provider (including Plastiq) will 
not be honored by BCIT and will result in your registration being cancelled.  Please note that 
BCIT will not be responsible for any fees incurred for such payments or returns. 
 
There are still many other online and in-person payment options for tuition payment. For further 
information on these options, please visit BCIT’s Financial Services website.  For instructions on how to 
set up bill payments with your financial institution, please see How to Set Up Bill Payments. 
 
 

http://www.bcit.ca/financialservices/paymentoptions
http://www.bcit.ca/files/financialservices/pdf/bill_payment_101.pdf

